
 
 

MA East PTO 
Dear MA East Parents, 
 
We are excited to announce the 1st annual Lynx Warrior Games fundraiser.  On September 24th we 
are planning a fun-filled day of competition between the middle school peaks.  Which peak will 
win?  The funds we raise this year will be used to support teacher appreciation events, a pathway 
with seating and shade structures, a gaga ball pit, and a volleyball area, so our students can enjoy 
more time outside.  
 
Imagine our students in a 3-hour amazing race around our East Campus. They will have to prove 
themselves using mental skills, physical fitness, and teamwork. They will compete in a knowledge 
bowl, ninja obstacle course, multiple physical challenges and finish with a campus-wide scavenger 
hunt. 
 
Your donation will be considered their “entry ticket” to this awesome event.  There are multiple prize 
options per the following donation amounts:  
$10 donation = Sticker 
$50 donation = Sticker + Shirt 
$150 donation = Sticker + Shirt + Commemorative Brick 
$500 donation = Sticker + Shirt + Backless Bench w/Plaque 
$750 donation = Sticker + Shirt + Full Bench w/Plaque 
 
***Shirt Order Deadline*** 
Students who turn in a donation of $50 or more will receive a Lynx Warrior Day shirt that can be 
worn the day of the event and on Spiritwear days.  Donations that qualify for a shirt must be turned 
in by 9/7 to ensure delivery in time for the event.  Students who turn donations in after 9/7 will 
still receive a shirt (delivery date TBD).  
 
We also have special rewards planned to celebrate every $2,000 of donations raised:  Spiritwear 
Day, Free Dress Day, PJ Day, Popsicle Day, and a special surprise if we reach our $10,000 goal. 
 
We would love a $50 donation per student but we do understand financial constraints and any 
donation is highly appreciated.  Donations can be made through PayPal or Venmo (see QR code 
below), MA East PTO store, or by check.  Please make sure you note your student’s name(s), grade, 
shirt size, and phone number.  Checks can be made out to the MA East PTO and dropped off at the 
front office.  
 
Thank you for your support, 
MA East PTO President, Tanja Curtis 
maeastptopresident@gmail.com 

 

 


